Operation Wildlife 2024-25
TEACHER EVALUATION FORM

SCHOOL DATE

In order to meet our goal of sharing a meaningful experience with the children of Hawaii, your kokua in
answering the following questions would be very helpful and appreciated! Please return this evaluation
together with the Goal Setting Tally Form into the Operation Wildlife Website. Mahalo for your
assistance!

Were you able to do the mini-unit lessons, pre as well as post presentation?

What parts were the most useful and beneficial to students’ learning of the concepts?

Was the video presentation clear and meaningful? Comments:

Please share your comments regarding the biofacts that were provided for students to touch and view:

Did this program enhance your ability to meet the goals of the 4th grade curriculum in either science or
social studies? Which goals or standards specifically did this help with?

Please share any additional comments or suggestions that you may have:

Would you be interested in having the program return next year?

Teacher: Email address

Mabhalo for your help!

Hazel Sumile, Chairperson (hazelsumile@gmail.com)
Operation Wildlife (OWL)

98-945 Moanalua Road #901

Aiea, HI 96701

Assistance League of Hawaii
Operation Wildlife 2024-25



